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Brothers 
I would like to thank each and everyone for stepping and taking a chair in the line for 2015.  As 
always, you can count on the brothers of Stephenson lodge. A special thanks to all of the 
traveling brothers who came out to support our Installation of Officers for this year. I really 
appreciated every brother who traveled with me to the different installations throughout Harford 
& Cecil county, which keeps the brotherhood strong in our area. 

To the line officers: PLEASE make it a point to study your Masonic handbook, to learn 
your position, as well as the chair ahead. If you ever have a question please contact me, or any of 
our Past Masters for assistance. We're always ready to help. 

Brother Rick Dolly will need our help to get him ready to be the next Worshipful Master 
for 2016. Which means well be doing some practices to help with the certification process. He 
will be learning the 1st degree lecture first and so on. The wonderful thing about Rick is, he's a 
fast learner. 

Last, but not least, it's always a pleasure to serve as the Worshipful Master of Stephenson 
Lodge No.135. I will serve to the best of my ability.  I will require the help from every brother to 
help make this year a success; Team Effort. 

Be not slow to visit the sick. Let me know or any Line Officer if we have anyone who is 
sick, either at home, or in the hospital. There is nothing better than having our Brothers from 
the fraternity give us a call to lift our spirits. 
  I'm looking forward to getting involved in our local community. With that, we’ll be 
having a guest speaker, Karen Blandford, Executive Director for Habitat for Humanity, 
Susquehanna at our first meeting in February. 

Come out to our Lodge and get the information needed to get for us to get started. Any 
questions you may have will be most answered and we can all learn from this endeavor in a true 
Masonic light. So please, let's see how well we can pack our Lodge and support the community. 
This will take place on our 1st meeting in February at 7:30 pm. 

1 st meeting in February 2/4/2015 
Open in the 1st degree. (short meeting) 
Presentation on Habitat for Humanity by Mrs.Blandford 
  
2nd meeting in February 2/18/2015 
Open in the 1st degree  
Regular order of business (Possible catechism in the 1st degree on all eligible candidates) 

Thank you 
Duane Duncan   
Worshipful Master 

 


